June 21, 2022

Dave France, P.E.
Kimley-Horn

4525 Main Street, Suite 1000
Virginia Beach, VA 23462

RE: Warehouse at 5901 Richmond-Henrico
Turnpike
5901 Richmond-Henrico Turnpike
FILE NO. 5481; POD2022-00198
DWG FILE NO: 2021-034rev.3

Dear Mr. France:

We have reviewed the revision to the approved construction plans submitted to the Planning
Department on June 6, 2022.

Please address the following comments and resubmit revised construction plans for review.

General:
1. As previously commented, include the utility plan sheet (CU-102) in the revised
construction plans to ensure the proposed changes do not impact the proposed utilities.
2. Be sure to bubble the changes on the utility plan sheet.

If you have any questions concerning the above noted comments or the plans, please contact me
at 501-4508.

Sincerely,

A

Alice Thompson
Utilities Engineer

cc:  Brandon Freel, Hillwood Enterprises

bc:  Ralph Claytor
Marchelle Sossong
Rick Schwartz, DPW

Daniel Ivy
Tony Greulich, Planning
ANT/vr



